
 

 

KCT’s 

KRISHNA SCHOOL, KARAD 

 

 

 Date: 04-04-2021 

    Circular No. ACAD/2021-22/02 

 

Dear teachers, 

As tomorrow is the reopening of our school for the academic year 2021-22.Teachers having 

first lecture will welcome the students and congratulate them for their result. 

During the lecture itself kindly show the above posted welcome dance video to the students. 

Please do not forward the video on the group. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Snehal Atul Nikumbh 

Principal 

KCT’s Krishna School, Karad 

 

 

 


